
 
 
May 14, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Client,  
 
Beginning Monday May 19, 2025, we will be making a minor change to the online system.  
 
When the nurse places an order for a urine (culture or urinalysis) the system will ask for the 
collecFon date and Fme to be entered.  We have noFced that we are geHng many nurse 
collected specimens that do not have the collected date and Fme on the specimen or order.  For 
AHA to complete the ordered tesFng, we must have this informaFon.  Please make sure that the 
collecFon date and Fme on the order matches the collecFon date and Fme that is on the 
specimen container to avoid rejecFon.   
 
*When a urine is ordered, the collecFon date and Fme boxes will appear* 
 

 
As always, we appreciate your partnership and are here to help.  Please let me know if you have 
any quesFons or concerns.  
 
Sincerely,  
Corey A Gillen 

Corey Gillen  
SVP of Customer Success  
cgillen@ahalabs.com  
419-234-5784 
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